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From: Petrusha, Cynthia <Cynthia-Petrusha@Redwoods.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 11:16 AM
To: Mayer, Kerry <Kerry-Mayer@Redwoods.edu>
Subject: FW: Results of the Business Technology AP 4021

From: Flamer, Keith <Keith-Flamer@Redwoods.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 11:13 AM
To: All - Management <All-Management@Redwoods.edu>; All - Administrators <All-
Administrators@Redwoods.edu>; All - Associate Faculty <All-Associate-Faculty@Redwoods.edu>; All -
Classified <All-Classified@Redwoods.edu>; All - ConfidenSal <All-ConfidenSal@Redwoods.edu>; All - Faculty
<All-Faculty@Redwoods.edu>
Subject: Results of the Business Technology AP 4021

Dear CR Community,

The Program Viability Committee (PVC) finished conducting the annual progress report of the
Business Technology 4021 process. After an analysis of qualitative and quantitative data about the
program, the PVC determined that the program should be discontinued.

The Dean of Career Education will work with Institutional Research to identify students in the business
technology program who will be impacted, and devise a teach-out plan to ensure that those students
have the ability to complete their educational goal.

I want to thank Academic Senate Co-President Peter Blakemore, Dean George Potamianos, Vice
President Angelina Hill, Director Rory Johnson, and Faculty members Michael Dennis, Roberta Farrar,
John Johnston, Jon Pedicino, and Shannon Sullivan for serving on the PVC.

Keith
Dr. Keith Flamer
President/Superintendent
College of the Redwoods
7351 Tompkins Hill Road
Eureka, CA 95501-9300
707.476.4170
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